College Scholarship Reminder
This is a reminder that the

Silver & Gold

Scholarship Deadline is June 24, 2024
Your 2024 High School Graduate
As a child of a member of our Safety Forces
(Police, Fire, or EMS personnel)
Who is entering college this fall is eligible to apply.
In this 30th Year of awarding scholarships

Silver & Gold will award nearly $10,000.00 this year
(Applications can be downloaded from our web site www.silverngold.org)
So, if you have a child that qualifies, make sure they get an application, and have it returned to the Silver & Gold office at 2249 Payne Avenue, Cleveland, Ohio 44114 with all requested information 
by the June 24, 2024, deadline.  
The Awards Night is scheduled for August 6th or 13th.
If you have any questions, please call
The Silver & Gold office @ 216-696-4653
(Ask for me or Tom Diemert, Executive Director)

Thank you,

Hon. Ralph Perk, Jr., (Retired)
Silver & Gold Scholarship Chair

